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“My Learning Journey Diary” for ................................................. 

 

Week beginning:   11th November 2024 

 
This week we will be learning about Remembrance Day. 

 

To help your child with their learning, here are a few suggested activities you may like to do 

at home: 

 

• Watch the Cbeebies animated video, ‘Poppies’ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p02qvbd9  

• Have a walk in your local area, how many poppies can you spot? 

• Have any of your family members served in the Armed Forces? If so, does your child 

have a photograph of them they could share with us?  

• Glance through doors of Gnosall Memorial Hall and look at the Memorial plaque from 

World War 1. 

 
Have fun with your learning this week! 

This space has been left blank for you to add your 

observations, pictures, photographs, etc. from home. 

Please use additional paper if needed. 
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